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FOR MORE INFORMATION 
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MARE ISLAND WESTERN APPROACH REPLACEMENT BRIDGE PROJECT UPDATE 

 
The Mare Island Western Approach replacement project began on July 6, 2015. This project will 

replace a 50-foot section of original timber-trestle and is being executed in two stages in order to 

maintain one-way traffic coming on to Mare Island.  

 

Demolition on the eastern portion of the approach, which includes the pedestrian path and outbound 

traffic lanes, was demolished the week of July 27. The pedestrian and bicycle path now crosses the 

railroad bridge and will continue onto G Street when complete.  

 

 

Construction crews will begin installing stabilizing piles that range from 80-100 feet long in mid-August. 

The Causeway will be completely closed to traffic in late August for three to five days from 9 a.m. to 6 

p.m. in order for construction crews to complete piling operations. At least one week advance notice will 

be provided through traffic signs and the City’s Facebook and Nextdoor accounts. Regular construction 

updates continue to be published through the City Manager’s Bi-Weekly Report. 
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